
 
 

This Week… 
The trench drain installation in Phase I is complete! Not only does it look good, but more importantly, it is 
working the way it was designed to work. The curb on the north side of the street was removed, and work on 
the planter boxes and flush curbs began.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Up Next… 

Week of Monday, April 1 – Friday, April 5, 2019 

REMINDER: project office hours are this Wednesday, April 3 from 11:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. Work on the planter 
boxes and curb will continue throughout the week. Weather permitting, the plan is to move west to east 
pouring two boxes and then setting the flush curb in between the boxes.    

 

Reminders… 
• Project office hours are this Wednesday, April 3 from 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
• Please keep thresholds and the areas in front of your doors clear and free of obstruction. 
• Coordinate all deliveries with your local delivery company. 
• Community parking maps, and additional information can be found at huntingburg-in.gov.  
• Have a question about construction activity?  You can schedule a time to meet with project 

representatives at Current Blend.  Office hours are first Wednesday of each month from 11:00 a.m. – 
1:00 p.m.  To schedule an appointment, please email rtaylor@tswdesigngroup.com.  
 

Important Contacts… 
• Mark Marshall, Project Site Manager (812) 632-0219 
• Rachel Steckler, Director of Community Development (812) 683-2211 ext. 1049 

 

This email is intended to help provide weekly information to property and business owners on the construction activities during 
the reconstruction of 4th Street. Every effort is made to provide the most current and up-to-date information on construction 
activities, but please be advised that conditions and actual construction work may change as the contractor works through the 
construction process.  
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